Chris O'Brien
m

From: Bruce Martin <bamartin06@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 6:16 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: Oppose H6256 - Don't Tax Boats

NO TAX on BOATS ! Pretty soon you guys will start taxing the air and water..
Bruce Martin

1155 Wordens Pond Road
Charlestown, RI 02813
bamartin06@&gmail.com
508/410-2470




